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From: Kathryn Sheibley
To: TSP comments
Subject: Coast Rocky Habitat
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 2:11:01 PM


I strongly urge correction and updating of any misinformation in the initial site proposal
evaluation and certainly before the working groups re-evaluation of proposals after the 30-day
comment period. Proposals should not be based on funding or capacity of agencies' support for
implementation. These proposals are important to help shape long-term efforts and goals to
improve site management. This area is an Oregon treasure and should be managed
responsibly.


Kathryn Sheibley
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